
Come to the Library at 
Parent Teacher 

Conferences to Check out 
our BOOK FAIR!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

Dear Families, 

    Can you believe that October is here and it is Fall?  Time 
sure is flying!! In 1st Grade we work really hard on becoming 
independent.  Please work with your child on learning to tie 
their shoes, zip their coats, and learn personal information 
(ex. birthday, phone numbers).   
    In your child’s Wednesday folder, you received information 
on Parent Teacher Conferences.  Conferences are a 
Wonderful opportunity to discuss your child’s academic 
progress! If you have not returned the Conference form, 
please do so ASAP so we can set up a time to meet with you.  
    Remember to be reading with your child EVERY night, or 
better yet have them read to you!  Don’t forget to record the 
book in their agenda-found in their G.O. Book.  If they read 
90% of the month they have a chance to earn 2 prizes!  One 
from Dr. E and a Book It!  Thanks for all your support!  
Remember we are all a TEAM! 

As always if you have any questions or concerns, please do 
not hesitate to contact us via e-mail or at 554-2350. 
 
Have a WONDERFUL Month! 
The 1st Grade Team  

Upcoming Events 

Reminders 

 

These are the sight words that your student will 

focus on in October.  Please practice reading these 

words to help them become more Fluent readers. 

make too     on     they 
this  if     have    for 
like  was     two    see 
had  one     live    by 
then  as     could    three 
 
 

Words to Remember 

October 10th:  Field Trip to Applejack Pumpkin Patch 

October 12th:  NO SCHOOL 

October 15th & 16th : Parent Teacher Conferences  

                            4:00-8:30 pm 

October 18th:   NO SCHOOL 

October 19th :  NO SCHOOL 

October 26th:  Fall Party @ 2:45…more info to come 

1. Check with child when they have PE and 

Library so they are prepared for the day. 

2. With Fall weather coming please make 

sure your child is dressed appropriately for 

the weather. 

3. Remember to READ every night and record 

your book.  You could earn a prize from Dr. 

E and a Book It! 
 

Thank you for your support and cooperation! 
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Here’s What we are Learning! 

Reading 
We are working on reading short vowel 

words! We will also be focusing on blending 

and segmenting phonemes. Our stories this 

month focus on community helpers, 

pumpkins, and the fall season.  Continue to 

practice reading at home with your child.  

They should be able to read the Words to 

Remember in their books.  
 

Math 
We are ready for Unit 2!  We will begin 

learning strategies for solving addition 

problems. These strategies will help them 

become fluent with addition within 10 as the 

year progresses. 
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